
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Transition’s animal assembly 

 

 

On Tuesday, Transition HH presented their learning about animals to their parents and the 

rest of Key Stage 1. They shared with everyone some of the facts they had learned, recited a 

poem, sang an animal song and showed them some videos they had made. The children 

presented their learning so confidently and were word perfect. Well done Transition - I am 

very proud of you all!  

 

Mrs Heather Hallam 

 


